MNAP Meeting of Executive Committee 21% August 2024

Malton Council Office

Minutes

1. Present

Martin Brampton (MB), Paul Andrews (PA), Chris Buxton (CB), Dinah Keal (DK),
Hendrik Klaver (HK), Simon Thackray (ST), Roddy Bushell (RB)

2. Apologies
A number of people were unable to attend in a holiday month or for other reasons:

Phil Crabtree, Paddy Chandler, Marie-Ann Jackson, Ellen, Lindsay Burr, Paul Tate-
Smith, Rebecca Wilkin, Kenelm Storey, Rodney Brewis, Stephen Pritchard

3. Official Address

For some purposes MNAP needs an official address. It was agreed that it should be
c/o Norton on Derwent Town Council, The Old Courthouse, 84b Commercial Street,
Norton, Malton YO17 9ES.

4 Treasurer’s Report

No change. It was noted that MNAP had received £1000 from North Yorkshire
Council and £350 from each of Malton and Norton Councils towards the publishing
of a Community Newsletter.

5. Actions deriving from the Malton & Norton Neighbourhood Plan

It was agreed that MNAP should add information about the Neighbourhood Plan to
its web site. An introductory article should strike a balance between the highly
optimistic claims sometimes made and the difficulties highlighted by research such
as that by the University of Reading.

6. Review progress on the MNAP Newsletter

It was agreed that a photograph was needed to go with the Neighbourhood Plan
article, and provisional arrangements made for one to be taken on County Bridge.



7. Review progress on flood action

Simon Thackray stated that he was preparing a leaflet on sewage spills. Members
are reviewing available data and seeking networking opportunities.

8. Transport Infrastructure

It was agreed that MNAP should involve itself in issues around transport but that no
immediate action would be taken.

9. Set date and location for the next meeting

It was agreed that the next meeting should be held in the Malton Council Office on
Wednesday 16 October 2024

8. Any other business
None.

MB thanked everyone for their attendance and closed the meeting.



